
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      June 8, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Reginald Sawyer 
2101 East 93rd Street 
Chicago, IL  60617 
 
Dear Mr. Sawyer: 
 
 Thank you for your letter.  I have reviewed the letter, and a member of my office 
staff is forwarding the letter to The Choctaw Indian Reservation in Philadelphia, MS.  
The contact numbers for the reservation are 601-656-5251 and 601-650-1604.  The 
mailing address is PO Box 6010, Philadelphia, MS, 39350. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 


